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Dear Kandalore Families,

We hope that you and your family are staying well and finding the silver lining in your time together. With
warmer weather now upon us, and our thoughts shifting to summer, we wanted to reach out to you today to
provide an update on Kandalore’s summer ahead.

This is a challenging time, and one where we wish we had a crystal ball to tell us exactly what camp will look
like this summer. As time progresses, and in the spirit of transparency, it is becoming very real to us thatthe
prospect of “camp as usual” is becoming a more distant one.

We are increasingly being lead to believe that if we are able to run our summer programs, the Ontario
Government will be requiring us to implement a strict set of guidelines in order to keep our community
healthy and safe — which is extremely important to us. We don’t know when, if or under what conditions we
will be allowed to operate camp this summer, but we will be carefully reviewing all options from a “safety
first” lens as this situation continues to unfold.

Regarding payments, our policy remains that the Full Fee Payment Deadline has been extended to June 1st,
2020. We continue to hope this timeline allows for our families and Kandalore to have a clearer
understanding of how the Ontario Government will be allowing organisations to operate.

We are continuing to connect with our families through our Facebook and Instagram pages. If you are not
yet following along, we hope that you will so you will see some familiar faces, and share some laughs and

ideas for ways to engage your kids.

Please know that we will be in touch as soon as we have more information to share with you. We are
thinking of you and your family and of our greater Kandalore community.

Be well,
Janice
Janice Greenshields

Director
Camp Kandalore



